
 
January 31, 2023 

 

VFC Flu Updates 
 
Pre-Order Now for 2023-2024 VFC Flu Vaccine 
 
Submit your 2023-2024 CA VFC Flu Vaccine Pre-book now until February 3, 2023. The 
California VFC Program is preparing for the upcoming 2023-2024 influenza season. Pre-
booking your VFC influenza vaccine doses is the first of three phases of the 2023-2024 
VFC flu vaccine order process and will be your ONLY chance to let the VFC Program 
know which flu vaccine is your preferred product and the number of doses you need 
next season. Refer to the communication sent on January 25, 2023 for more information 
on the pre-book process. 
 
2022-2023 VFC Flu Vaccine Ordering 
 
Continue to order the remaining balance of influenza vaccine your practice pre-booked 
or were allocated for the 2022-2023 season. As a reminder, flu vaccine usage and 
inventory are required with every VFC vaccine order (both flu and non-flu vaccine 
orders). The flu order form will always display before you can access the 
routine vaccine order form so that you can report flu vaccine usage and inventory. This 
must be reported even if you do not plan on requesting additional influenza vaccine 
doses.  
 
FluMist® Quadrivalent Replacement Program – Deadline 1/31/2023 
 
For providers that ordered FluMist through the VFC Program, today is the last day to 
submit to the FluMist Quadrivalent Replacement Program. This program allows for the 
replacement of unused, expiring FluMist Quadrivalent doses, at no cost, to help you 
maximize product usage opportunities! Please follow the detailed instructions in their 
letter (also posted on EZIZ) to take advantage of this Program.  
 
Please Note: Privately purchased doses are not eligible for this Program. Product 
expiration date must be on or before January 31, 2023. Doses will be replaced while 
supplies last. 

https://eziz.org/assets/docs/Memo/2023-2024FluPreBook.pdf
https://eziz.org/assets/docs/Memo/FluMistQuadrivalentReplacementPrgrm.pdf
mailto:MyVFCvaccines@cdph.ca.gov


 
For any questions, please call the VFC Customer Service Center at (877) 243-8832 or visit 
our website for important VFC Program communications and information. 
 
 
Thank you, 
 

 
 
 
California Department of Public Health | Immunization Branch 
Vaccines for Children (VFC) Program 
850 Marina Bay Parkway 
Richmond, CA 94804 
Phone: 877-2GET-VFC (877-243-8832) 
Fax: 877-FAXX-VFC (877-329-9832) 
Email: MyVFCVaccines@cdph.ca.gov 
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